
My name is Kay Testa, and our family has lived here, in Calpella, for 108 years. on the 
same property .We are very proud of our heritage and hope to pass our land to the 6th 
generation. Cannabis is nothing but trouble. Killings, robberies steeling and worse. We 
don't need these new changes and especially re zoning. I have a dirty, nasty Pellet mill 
across the street from me that I did not know was coming. Its polluting and dirty and 
now that it’s there, there is nothing I can do! Cannabis should not be grown in populated 
areas, where people live and are raising their family. It’s hard enough these days to 
raise children, teach them right from wrong, and have a grow next door.  
I have property in Lassen County, it would be a great place to grow. Please leave us 
alone and take your cannabis somewhere else.  
 
The Testa family  

 


